
O’NEILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
ARP Funds Nonpublic School Consultation 

 
 On Thursday, September 9, 2021 at 9:00 a.m., a meeting conducted 
by O’Neill Public School, will take place at O’Neill Public Schools 
Administrative Office – Board Room, 410 East Benton, O’Neill, NE 68763. The 
purpose of the meeting will be to provide an opportunity for parents and 
representatives of nonpublic schools to participate in the development of 
a plan for providing special education services to children with disabilities 
who attend nonpublic schools and home schools which are within the 
O’Neill Public School district for the 2021-2022 school year.   O’Neill Public 
School has received some additional funds under the American Rescue 
Plan that are available for use in providing services to children in nonpublic 
school settings. Parents of a home-schooled child or a child attending a 
nonpublic school who has been or may be identified with a disability and 
attend a nonpublic school within the boundaries of O’Neill Public School 
District, are urged to attend.  If you have further questions pertaining to this 
meeting, please contact Shannon Stelling at 
shannonstelling@oneillschools.org or by phone at 402-336-3775. 
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